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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 1:58 PM
To: Matthew Michalski
Cc: Brian Bailey
Subject: RE: Vapor Analytical Results - Fong Family, LLC (BRRTS# 02-37-587441)

Matt, 
 
Thanks for sending the results. Based on what I see, or don’t, I think the site investigation is complete and that the site is 
ready for closure. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 
Office: 715-492-2304 
MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Matthew Michalski <mmichalski@reiengineering.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 2:35 PM 
To: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Brian Bailey <BBailey@reiengineering.com> 
Subject: Vapor Analytical Results - Fong Family, LLC (BRRTS# 02-37-587441) 
 
Mr. Thompson, 
 
On June 29, 2021, REI Engineering, Inc. (REI) personnel installed two (2) sub-slab vapor ports at the Fong Family, LLC site 
in Wausau, WI. Sub-slab vapor samples were collected from both ports following installation and one (1) sewer gas 
sample was collected from the sanitary sewer system for the structure. Attached are and updated site map depicting the 
sub-slab vapor and sewer gas sample locations and the tables summarizing the vapor analytical results. These results are 
being submitted per the June 25, 2021 Site Investigation Report Review e-mail.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions or need any additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Matthew Michalski 
 
Matthew Michalski, P.G. – Hydrogeologist 
 


